October 30, 2003
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Moulton,

I received your note about the pledge reminder you received in error from the West Virginia University Foundation.  I apologize for our mistake and thank you for bringing this to my attention. Your pledge of $100 was paid in full on October 1, 2003. Unfortunately, our letter and your check crossed in the mail. 

We truly appreciate your generous commitments and hope WVU and the College of Engineering & Mineral Resources continue to merit your confidence, loyalty and support in the future.  If I can be of further assistance, please contact me at 304-284-4016.

Thank you again for your support!

Sincerely,

Andrea Shirey

Assistant Director of Annual Giving

Mountaineer Line Director

